
Dear Ms Jones, 
  
It has come to my attention that there are proposals regarding cuts for the funding of ITV Wales 
programmes such as "Wales This Week" and "The Ferret". 
  
I found this news very disappointing as it was the team at "Wales This Week" that gave me a platform, 
on several occasions, to expose the medically negligent death of my 10 year old son, Robbie, and the 
post death cover up, which has been ongoing now for more than 18 years. Without this platform I really 
don't know where the case would be today. As it is currently, we are awaiting the decision of the First 
Minister as to whether there will be a public inquiry into Robbie's case and we are also an interested 
party regarding a judicial review of the General Medical Council as a consequence of them refusing to 
investigate my complaints against the doctors involved in Robbie's death. 
  
I understand that similar programmes are available on other channels but any cut backs regarding the 
ITV Wales programmes mentioned above will certainly have, in my view, a detrimental impact for the 
general public of Wales. 
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Please acknowledge receipt. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Will Powell 
 


